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23rd May 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

St James Summer Fete 2025 
 
On Friday 11th July we will be holding our Summer Fete from 1:30pm until 4:30pm. 
 

We will be selling raffle tickets for the day which are £1.00 a strip. Each child has been issued with 
5 strips. Please write your child’s name on the back of each ticket strip and return to school with 
payment. The raffle will be drawn at 3pm on the day. We would be thankful for any donations to 
our raffle.  
 

If you or your employer are able to donate a gift towards our raffle we can give you a letter of 
request, please call into the school office if you would like us to issue you with this letter.  
 
We would be greatly appreciate any contributions listed below to sell on our stalls on the day: 
 

• Toys 

• Books 

• Bottles 

• Tins 

• Unused/Unopened Toiletries 
 

We are also asking for donations of used bottle bags for our stalls. If you would like a stall at our 
fete, please ask at the office. 
 

Everyone is welcome to join us on the day and we will have lots of exciting activities as well as 
bouncy castles/slides, candy floss stall and an ice-cream van. 
 

Please bring in your donations to the school office from Monday 2nd June and let the office staff 
know if you are able to volunteer on the day. 
 

We are looking forward to a big fun filled St James day! 
 

Kind regards 
 
Mrs. Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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